
 

 
 

Urgent Notice 
 

October 22, 2010   

 

TO: All NGX Customers 

 

RE: NGX AB-NIT Day Ahead Index  

 

For the NGX AB-NIT Day Ahead Index, the WKD published in the CGPR (Pages 15-

16) will be established using all trades in the NGX “23Oct–25Oct10 NDWkd  (23, 24, 

25)” and “23Oct–25Oct10 SDWkd (23, 24, 25)” instruments traded on Friday October 

22, 2010 

 

The WKD will be used as a proxy for October 23, 24, 25 at the respective hub. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your NGX marketing representative 

or the NGX Help Desk at (403) 974-4357. 

 


